2nd March 2018

Dear school family

When I made the difficult decision to close the school due to the adverse weather conditions, I texted all families and put a notice on the school website about the closures Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. That decision, which was communicated as soon as practicably possible, was taken in light of all the information available and the prevailing conditions at that time to avoid any potential risk to the safety of children and staff.
 
I am very grateful for your continued support and forbearance during this difficult weather period.  It is greatly appreciated.  I am conscious of the burden imposed on working families by the closure decision and the disruption to school life caused by three days’ closure. 

We will today be assessing the impact of the weather conditions on buildings and property and we are hopeful that we will be operating as normal on Monday.  

World Book Day was a ‘snow day’ and gave many of us an opportunity to sit down and read a book.  Some of you emailed your photographs to Mrs McNaughton and they can be viewed on the school website.  You can still do this today, or over the weekend.  Email your pictures to amcnaughton147@c2kni.net.  You can also visit World Book Day 2018 website www.worldbookday.com and listen to famous authors reading from their books.  There are lots of fun activities to enjoy.  

Keep an eye on the school website to see what some of the adults are doing!

Keep safe and stay warm.  Keep reading!  Share a story!

Wendy McKeown
Principal

 

